
St. Paul Early Childhood Development Community Coalition 

Cradle to Crayon 

 

As chairperson for the St. Paul Coalition, I appreciate the opportunity you have provided us to have 

Lynoya Henderson, our Coalition coordinator, present an overview of our Community Early 

Childhood Project. 

1. An overview of who we are. 

 

2. What is Early Childhood Development Mapping Project?                                                              

 

3. Positive early development has an impact on our community. 

 

4. Questions for Lynoya and the Coalition members present. 

 

A few members of our coalition will be accompanying Lynoya and myself to the meeting in order to 

give a clearer picture of who in our communities works within the domain of early childhood.  

A document of the presentation will be left for each of your members. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Louise Reidy, 

Chairperson for the St. Paul Coalition 

  


